TO:
PTA/PTSA Presidents, Principals, Reflection Chairmen, English Teachers, Art Teachers, Music Teachers, P.E./Dance Teachers, and Technology Teachers 
FROM:

Heather Wampler, President 


15th District PTA



Autumn Neagle, Reflections Chairman



15th District PTA

RE:

Reflections Program

DATE:

August 16, 2016
This is a National PTA arts in education program.  Its purpose is to provide all children and youth with an opportunity to experience the self-fulfillment of creative expression through the arts.  The primary goal of Reflections is for all children and youth to have the opportunity to participate.  Although it is a program with recognition and awards at the local, district, state and national levels, the importance of participation should be emphasized over winning.  

Enclosed with this letter, is a packet of information on Reflections and how to conduct the program in your school.  The rules, PTA Registration Tool form, student entry process form, inventory form, and theme search entry form are also enclosed.  All entries submitted for the program must have a title, which relates to the theme and must have the title stated on the student entry process form.  Every entry piece must have a student entry process form attached (see rules). Schools are encouraged to submit one entry for each grade in each category.  (See the enclosed sheet to be filled out for that purpose.)  Students may submit entries in the areas of music, photography, visual arts, literature, dance choreography, and film/video production. National PTA has added a new division “Special Artist Division”.  Check rules on how to participate.

National PTA also would like local PTAs to do an online registration form through www.pta.org/reflections to register your winners from your school (Registration  information is enclosed).  This is not mandatory but will help National PTA develop new ideas for this program and expedite the winners faster.
Each year there is a different theme for the program.  For the 2016-2017 school year, the theme is “What is Your Story?”  We will be judging all our district entries by the criteria listed in the Kentucky PTA Reflections rules.

The deadline date for all entries to be sent thru the pony or delivered in person to the 15th District PTA is October 21, 2016  at 15th District PTA office, 319 South 15th Street. DO NOT MAIL. (Our mailbox does not accommodate large packages.)  
We will be having a celebration for the winners on December 14, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at Durrett

Education Center in the Sallie Durrett Auditorium. Notification of the winners will be sent to the PTAs, principals, teachers, parents, and winners as soon as they are judged.

If you need additional information, please contact Autumn Neagle, Reflections Chair at 502-718-2590 or autumn@argo-networks.com or Heather Wampler at 485-3535.

We look forward to working with you on this outstanding program.

